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Comments: The proposed rangeland directives do not adequately hold grazing permittees accountable for the

effects of livestock grazing on the lands, and it is our view that it allows grazing at the levels they were in the

1960s, which are not sustainable. Rangelands need to be managed with greater conservation in mind.


